[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTENTION ALL GRADUATES!
With Graduation quickly approaching on Monday June 24th we are starting to PRESELL tickets. 
Tickets will be on sale during Break A, activity portion 10:45 -11:10 am outside the library, and in the office before school, effective Monday June 3rd – 7th.  Tickets can be purchased with CASH ONLY at the school and at the Centre in the Square after 6:00 p.m. on the night of graduation.  No credit cards or cheques will be accepted. 
Look for more details in the “EVENT” posted here on School-Day earlier this week.


